
Hello, 

I would like to make a submission for the DA 2020/1235.

I'm an owner of unit at 17 Howard Avenue which is using the same car park as 888 Pittwater 
Road and in response to the notification about the proposed car wash on level P2 of Building C 
have got the following objection:

- Constant water flows will cause moisture, dampness and potential structural and health 
issues
- Use of chemicals on the underground car park with limited ventilation may cause health and 
safety risks, potential fire hazard for the multi-level building
- The area around the car wash will be dirty and potential water leaks into the storage area
- Congestion at the security exit for residents parking on level P2
- Increased cost of insurance for residents

Best wishes,

Slava Gorbunov

e: slava@wyldesolutions.com
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